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MESSAGE

| extend my warm greetings and best wishes to
Shri Sita Ram Foundation, USA in organizing the
Ram Leela, Dussehra and Diwali Mela 2013 bringing
together the Indian Community in the Greater
Houston area, and in providing an important platform
for cultural outreach and celebration.

Every year Ram Leela, Dussehra and
Deepawali are celebrated in all parts of the world to
re-affirm the victory of good over evil. The festival
inspires us to fight darkness and ignorance and
usher in light and wisdom.

The Consulate General of India in Houston, and
|, heartily congratulate Shri Sita Ram Foundation

USA and its partners, all the participants, and the

community on this occasion. /\/JNL
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